
 
 
From: Barbara Mines [mailto:barbaram@gmad.info]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 8:19 PM 

To: Kayla Dewey 

Subject: Written testimony for S.161 

 

Hello, 

I am writing to you to strongly urge you pass the bill, S.161. Using animals to test household 

cleaners, cosmetics, etc is barbaric and needs to stop NOW. Vermont should lead the way is 

taking against this horrible practice. There are many other ways to test products without using 

and abusing helpless animals. 

Thank you, in advance, for making the right choice in protecting animals, 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Mines 

Burlington, VT 

dancekat@burlingtontelecom.net 
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